
"When we build, let us think

that we build forever."

-John Ruskin

Recognitions: The Town Council presented Senior Center employees Andrea
Bouchard and Nicole McClintock with the "Lifesaving Award" for assisting in the
life-saving efforts of a resident experiencing a cardiac event. Armed with a
defibrillator and their knowledge of CPR, Andrea and Nicole were able to
sustain the gentleman's life until paramedics arrived. 
FHS Building Project: The Connecticut General Assembly passed special
legislation that set the reimbursement rate for the FHS Building Project at 30%. 
 This represents a significant increase in the reimbursement percentage initially
set by the CT Office for School Construction Grants & Review.  This change will
reduce the cost to the Farmington taxpayers.
1928 Building: A 1928 Building Committee was established to further evaluate
and make recommendations to the Town Council.  Please monitor the Town
website for updates: www.farmington-ct.org
Explore Farmington: There are numerous events and activities going on in Town
this month. Check out www.explorefarmington.com for more information. 
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Due to sidewalk construction on Main Street in Farmington and the construction on
the Unionville Bridge, the regular Memorial Day Parade routes are not accessible. 
 This year, we are only holding one parade beginning on Perry Street, going through
Unionville, and ending at the Town Hall.  The parade will form at 9:30 A.M. and step
off will be at 10:00 A.M.

Quote:

Memorial Day Parade

JUNE 7, 2022, 7PM - REGULAR MEETING @ TOWN HALL

JULY 12, 2022, 7PM - REGULAR MEETING @ TOWN HALL
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